
Building Inspections - Re: Otto - 576 Congress St 

Sorry, 120ft. 

Thanks

David
On Jul 29, 2013, at 11:27 AM, Building Inspections wrote:

So what is the total sq ft you are permitting?

>>> David Hopkinson <davidh@ottoportland.com> 7/29/2013 11:02 AM >>>
Good Morning,
We have added 70 square feet of seating with the expansion to 574 Congress St.

Thanks

David
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or 
city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the 
public and/or the media if requested.   

From: David Hopkinson <davidh@ottoportland.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/29/2013 12:04 PM
Subject: Re: Otto - 576 Congress St
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